
We are in Cyprus!

The last couple of months were very busy as we packed up our home, sold it, stored our 
belongings, said difficult good-byes to those we love, and stepped into our 
new life in full-time missions! God connected us with people looking for a home 
in our city. They came to look at the house that weekend. The following day, 

they offered to purchase it, we closed within two 
weeks, and they generously allowed us to 
stay in the house until we left the US. 

They shared with us how God had told them to purchase 
our home before they ever saw it. These are things that 
only God can do! 

We are so grateful we were able to spend Mother’s Day 
with both our mothers the day before we left the US! It was such a meaningful day 

to spend with family before the miles separated us. 

We arrived in Cyprus on May 17th! Our first weekend, we 
connected with the church in a special way and we look forward to 
growing together over the next few months. We are holding weekly 
Bible studies with a group of wonderful people in the city of Nicosia, 
about an hour from our home. We look forward to what God does in that city!

Please help us pray that our residence visa applications are 
approved without any delay. God has connected us with key people 
who are willing to help us with this process. 

Also, please pray for God to put us in the path of hungry souls as we 
endeavor to reach the searching hearts of the Mediterranean. 

God bless each of you for your giving and prayers. We are here 
because of you! Please continue to share our burden for these 
precious people. 

Visit our website at www.gospeltogreece.com to connect with us on social media. 
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